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Dear Acting Prosecutor Gramiccioni:  
 
POAC Autism Services is the largest provider of free Autism 
education, recreation and life saving programs for the Autism 
community in the state.  As such, we are proud to endorse the 
Monmouth County Special Needs Registry.  The work that has been 
done on the registry is outstanding and we believe it will become the 
gold standard for our state.    
  
We will strongly encourage our Monmouth County families to take part 
in this valuable resource.  You have our full support and are here for 
anything you may need to help implement this program. 
 

In New Jersey 1 in every 41 children is diagnosed with autism  
More children will be diagnosed with autism this year than with 
AIDS, diabetes & cancer combined. 

 
The work your office has done on this program will make the 
community safer for all special needs persons, living in Monmouth.  
Thank you on behalf all the children and adults this will help protect. 
 
  
Sincerely, 
 

Gary Weitzen 
Gary Weitzen 
Executive Director POAC Autism Services  
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	Executive Board

